Email Meeting
Chair Becky Craig called a special meeting on August 26, 2021, Members participating through
email included Darelyn Pazdel, Seth Jamel, Susanna Brooks, Jason Smotherman, Lou Cabral,

John Biard, Joe Dingman, and Justin Kagin.

Ben Davis, Head of School, is contractually required to obtain board approval for use of
vacation days when school is in session.

Motion by Craig to approve Ben'’s requested vacation September 9-16, 2021.

Second by Kagin, approved unanimously, motion passes.



